Dewey Beach Trash/Recycle Committee
Meeting Minutes      8/18/2016 
Opening
The regular meeting of the Dewey Beach Trash/Recycle Committee was called to order at 10:00 on 08/18/2016 in Town Hall annex by Debbie Knight.

Present
Debbie Knight, Committee chair
Walt Barlow, Committee member

Robert Duncan, Committee member
Harry Wilson, Committee member

Diane Hanson, Mayor

Approval of Minutes

Minutes of August 11 approved 
Open Issues

1. Timeline for Trash/Recycle project- the committee discussed in detail the complete timeline for the project.  The proposed date for contract award is mid-November with a start date for the new service of March 1, 2017.
2. The committee discussed roles and responsibilities of the town, the committee and the commissioners in order to meet the proposed schedule.  The key issue is that there needs to be modification to the town solid waste code that covers all property owners to use the single designated service and to include a mandatory period (in season) for service.
3. The issue of trash can ownership was discussed and the committee concluded that the vendor should be responsible for the entire process from beginning to end to include can ownership.
4. The vendors requested some numbers for planning purposes on number of residences and possible number of cans needed by 9/1 meeting.  Harry Wilson and Mary Dunmyer agreed to work on this to come as close as they can with the information the town can provide.
5. New business

We discussed the preparation of the actual statement of work and RFP document and agreed to work on this document at the next meeting.  Walt Barlow is preparing a draft for the meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 PM.
The next meeting will be held on August 25, 2016 10:10am in the Town Hall Annex 1505 Coastal Highway 
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